STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ® Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360} 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-090078

May 4, 2009

Gary W. Kaiser

Vice President, Camas Mill Operations

Georgia Pacific Consumer Products (Camas) LLC
401 NE Adams Street

Camas, WA 98607

Dear Mr. Kaiser:

Re: 2009 Plan and Procedures Review

Between April 6, 2009 and April 8, 2009, commission pipeline safety staff (staff) conducted a
Plan and Procedures Review of Georgia Pacific Consumer Products (Camas) LLC (GP)
Operations and Maintenance Manual. No apparent violations were noted as a result of the
inspection. Docket PG-090078 will be closed as of May 4, 2009.

Staff would also like to thank GP’s personnel and GP’s consultant for their professionalism in
working with commission staff during the inspection process.

If you have any questions, or if we may be of assistance, please contact Patti Johnson at (360)
664-1266.

Thank you for your cooperation and interest in pipeline safety.
Sincerely,

Y

Anne F. Soiza
Pipeline Safety Director



